
 

   

 

 

 

All the money we raise will be donated to NSPCC, who believe that all children 

deserve a childhood free from harm.  Sadly, many children’s lives are far from 

happy and the NSPCC’s work is focused on helping those children in greatest 

danger and distress.  The NSPCC urgently needs support to raise money to fund 

their services including Child Line, the helpline for children and young people 

with nowhere else to turn. 

Your support for this important cause is most appreciated - Thank you. 

To celebrate maths and raise money for the NSPCC, we will be supporting 

‘NSPCC Number Day’ on the above day. 

 

We would love all children and staff to come to school wearing something 

number themed.  There is no need to buy a new outfit/costume - you can 

be creative with just paper or material to create digits!  Here are a few 

ideas: 
 

 

 

 

 

Our UKS2 children will be baking some cakes which will 

be on sale during Number Day.  Children will be using 

their    numeracy skills when baking (weighing,           

measuring) and when selling and buying their cakes 

(money, counting etc).  

If you would like your child to wear non-uniform and     

enjoy a cake, can we please ask you to send in a cash    

donation on the day.  We are asking for cash on this day 

as the different coins will tie in with the numbers theme 

and help children with their coin recognition and money 

skills.  Please ensure money is in a sealed envelope, 

marked with your child’s name.   

If you are unable to send in cash, you may donate and 

pay for your child’s cake via ParentPay.  Thank you. 


